
 
 

 
Meetings at Zig Zag Smokin’ Burger, 4th Tuesday, 6pm                                                       November/December, 2022  

Together we can change the world, one child and one 
community at a time. 
From the Desk of President Melissa Schupp     
                     

 
 

                                  

2021-2022 Kiwanis Club of 
Southeast Metro Denver 

 
Melissa Schupp                       President 
Gail Coombs                  President Elect 
Keith Schupp                          Treasurer 
Lizzie Coombs                         Secretary 
Dave Rich                             Director 
Mary Forhan                         Newsletter 
Mary Forhan                     Club History 
 
Committee Heads 
Pints & Pinots – 2nd Wind Fundraiser   
     Gail & Lizzie Coombs -May 2022 
Colorado Feeding Kids 
     Dave Rich 
Sweet Dream in a Bag 
     Volunteer Needed 
Shiloh House 
     Keith and Melissa Schupp 
Help and Hope 
     Keith and Melissa Schupp 
Kiwanis One Day – Gail Coombs 
Elephant Rock & Ride– Gail Coombs 
Summer Picnic  
     Lizzie Coombs  
Mix and Mingle – Rosy Olivares 
Website 
     Melissa Schupp  
Parker Days – Mel & Keith Schupp,     
Centerplate -Keith & Mel Schupp 
 
Websites 
KiwanisInternational http://Kiwanis.org 
 
Kiwanis Rocky Mountain District 
https://www.rmdkiwanis.com/ 
 
Kiwanis DTC and SEMD 
Kiwanissemd.org 
 
kiwanissemd.org 
 

      Changing the World Through Service, Friendship & Fun 

                   NEXT MEETING DATE WILL BE TUESDAY,  January 24, 2023, 6PM. 
         Zig Zag Smokin’ Burger, 9220 E. Arapahoe Road, Greenwood Village 80112 

http://kiwanis.org/
https://www.rmdkiwanis.com/
http://kiwanissemd.org/


 
 

 
 



      

Mark your calendars: 
Thursday, May 4 – Pints & Pinots Event to benefit Second Wind Foundation for youth suicide prevention 
Collect gift cards in November for Family Night 
 
There was no meeting in November, due to lack of members able to attend.  The December meeting was 
the Christmas Party.  Photos follow: 

 
November 17 Happy Hour 

Nonna’s Italian Bistro, 11877 E. Arapahoe Road 
 

    
 

    
 

December 10 Salvation Army Bell Ringing 
King Soopers, 6000 S. Holly St.,  Greenwood Village,  partner with South Denver Club 

 
Mel 
We were happy you could cover a shift! It means a lot since we have a small group to begin with.  I just got an email from the 
Salvation Army thanking our Kiwanians and letting us know that we collected $984.48 on Saturday.  What a great way to start 
the holidays! 
 
Thanks for being a part of the day.   
 
Debbie Weule, President 
South Denver Kiwanis Club  



      
 
 

December 15 SEMD Christmas Party 
Hosted by Melissa and Keith Schupp 

 

 
 

      
 



        
 

            
 

Merry Christmas and Happy New Year 
See you in 2023! 

 

 

 



 

Colorado Expression  
Christmas Giving Edition 

 

     
 

Kiwanis SEMD Pints and Pinot Fundraiser featured in the  
Colorado Expression magazine 

 

       
 

Rocky Mountain District’s own Bert West is the new  
Kiwanis International President 

 



   
 

Kiwanis SEMD Installation Dinner 
Thanks to 2021/2022 Officers and Directors 

Installing Officers and Directors for 2022/2023 
 

Monday, October 3, 2022 
 

           
Dinner Buffet provided by Mary Forhan, Melissa Schupp, Gail Coombs, and Rosy Zieg 

 

          
 

     
                           



    
 

       
President Melissa Schupp announces Kiwanian of the Year – Honor shared by Gail and Lizzie Coombs for their outstanding work on Pints and 

Pinots – a dream they turned into reality with funds raised going to Second Wind Youth Suicide Prevention. 

       
     

                                       
Presentation of the Forte Award – Volunteer of the Year goes to Rosy Zieg – Award named for outstanding volunteer Shavon 

Forte 
 



   
Thank you to Past Board of Directors for their service 2021-2022 

 

      
Installation of the new Board of Directors 2022-2023 by John Elliott 

 

                                                     
President’s Award – Thank you to Melissa Schupp for a fantastic 2022 year for Kiwanis SEMD 

We look forward to another great year under your leadership. 
 

 
 

  

 
 



 

 


